
Foothill College is currently planning for our eventual return to
campus, and is looking to bring back certain student services and
potential study spaces in the very near future. 

We need YOUR help in determining what in-person services
would be the most helpful to bring back as soon as possible, as
well as addressing any public health safety concerns that may
arise as a result. 

Wednesday, December 2nd, 12:00pm-1:30pm
Zoom: https://fhda-edu.zoom.us/j/91969275135

Website: https://foothill.edu/asfc/townhall.html
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